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MUSEUM OF ART RHODE ISLAND SCHOOL OF DESIGN PROVIDENCE,RHODE ISLAND 02903

October 23; 1979

Senator Claiborne Pell
Chairman A
Subcommittee on Education,
Arts, and Humanities
United States Senate

Dear Senator Peéll:

Just a note to tell you how grateful we in the
Museum are for your generous letter to Livingston
Biddle in support of our grant application for
the ceramics exhibition here. It was extremely
kind of you to take the trouble, and I do hope
our applicatioéon is successful.

With ouf¥ warmest thanks,

Sincerely yours,

Franklin Robinson O
Director

FR:ca
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